
Petition to Reintroduce Passenger Trains North of Armidale

To the Honourable the Speaker and Members of the Legislative Assembly of New 
South Wales.

The Petition of citizens of New South Wales brings to the attention of the house the great 
level of community support for the reintroduction of passenger train services on the Great 
Northern Railway between Armidale and Jennings / Wallangarra.

The undersigned petitioners therefore ask the Legislative Assembly to 
make available, passenger train services on the Great Northern Railway 
between Armidale and Jennings / Wallangarra.

NAME ADDRESS SIGNATURE

Please return to: Passenger Trains North of Armidale
PO Box 420

ARMIDALE NSW 2350

https://www.facebook.com/NewEnglandTrains/


